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Joanne Bungert

From: Deanna Debruler
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 3:02 PM
To: Joanne Bungert
Subject: Records Request-Yale
Attachments: Report-Ward by Ward April 7 2020.pdf

Ok.  This one looks like a partially granted request as the information for the February Primary is with the 
County.  Hopefully this looks okay.  I used the information Kris provided in her email to us. 
 
D. 
 
 

Dear Records Request, 
                                                     
Re:      Open Records Request – May 26, 2020-see below 
 
This email is in response to your open records request dated May 26, 2020 (see below) wherein you 
requested ward by ward results from the February 18, 2020 Primary and the April 7, 2020 Election for 
the Wisconsin Supreme Court.  Please be advised that your request has been partially granted.  The 
records responsive to your request for the April 7, 2020 Election have been provided by the Clerk’s 
Office. A ward by ward report is attached.  Per instructions from the Clerk’s Office: If you take the 
attached report and subtract it from the canvass reported on Brown County’s website, that would give 
you the total from the polls.  This would only be for the April 7, 2020 Election. 
 
https://www.browncountywi.gov/i/f/files/County-
Clerk/Elections/Election%20Results/2020/April/Canvass%20-%20Official.pdf 
 
There are no records responsive to your request for the February 18, 2020 Primary.  The custodian 
for the records would be the Brown County Clerk’s Office. 
 
The determination not to release certain records is subject to review by mandamus under Wis. Stat. § 
19.37(1) or upon application to the Attorney General or District Attorney. If you have any questions, 
please contact the Green Bay City Attorney’s Office at 920-448-3080. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.   
 
 
Deanna K. DeBruler 
Legal Assistant 
City of Green Bay 
100 North Jefferson Street, Room 200 
Green Bay, WI 54301 
Phone: (920) 448-3122 
Fax: (920) 448-3081 
Deanna.Debruler@greenbaywi.gov 
 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER: This message and all attachments may be confidential or protected by privilege. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the information contained in 
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or attached to this message is strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender of the delivery error by replying to this message, 
and then delete it from your system. Thank you. 
 
From: Demirkan Coker [mailto:demirkan.coker@yale.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 8:55 AM 
To: ClerkInquiries <ClerkInquiries@greenbaywi.gov> 
Subject: Re: Yale Research on Wisconsin Elections 

 
Dear Ms. Teske, 
 
I wanted to follow up on my inquiry from last week. If possible, Professor Svolik would like to look at the ward‐by‐ward 
results of the February 18, 2020 Primary and the April 7, 2020 Election for the Wisconsin Supreme Court, with votes for 
each candidate disaggregated between in‐person and mail‐in ballots.  
 
The format used in the sample document I have attached from the Village of Pleasant Prairie would be the most useful. 
Thank you for your consideration once again. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
On Wed, May 20, 2020 at 1:32 AM Demirkan Coker <demirkan.coker@yale.edu> wrote: 
Dear Ms. Teske,  
 
My name is Demirkan Coker, and I am an undergraduate research assistant for Professor Milan Svolik at Yale University. Professor Svolik and I are 
working on a project concerning voter behavior in the April 7 Wisconsin Supreme Court elections. 
 
We are looking for ward-by-ward results for the recent April 7 Supreme Court election, as well as the Spring 2019 election, disaggregated between 
in-person and mail-in voters. The Wisconsin Election Commission informed us that the City of Green Bay is one of the 35 municipalities that count 
absentee ballots centrally and are able to break down the results in this manner. 
 
Professor Svolik and I would be grateful if you could provide us with this data for both elections. I am looking forward to hearing from you and hope 
you stay safe.  
 
Sincerely, 

‐‐  
Demirkan Coker 
Yale College '22 | B.A. Economics & Global Affairs 
Research Assistant, Yale MacMillan Center for International and Area Studies 
(203) 606-9326 | demirkan.coker@yale.edu 
 
 

 
 
 
 


